
 

  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
On Thursday 9th March at 5.30pm we are holding an important information evening for Year 12 
parents/carers.  This evening is arranged to provide you with guidance in supporting your child through 
their next steps beyond sixth form.  We will focus on two key areas: 
 
 

 The university application process (including finance) 
 Applying for a higher level apprenticeship 

 
 
As 95% of our students do one of the above after Sixth Form it is vital that you fully understand the 
process for applying for both.  Even if you’ve been through the UCAS application with another child 
many aspects have changed so it is advisable for all to attend.  
 
Please confirm your attendance and number of seats required by return email to 
sixthform@blackfen.bexley.sch.uk by midday on Monday 6th March to secure seats for this event.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Miss K Brewer 
Assistant Headteacher, Head of Sixth Form  
 


